
Testimony in Support of HB 2496 
 
Dear to Whomever This Concerns, 
 
My name is Jordan Sinn and I manage a small solar contracting business in Silverton, OR. Over the last 
few year, three times we have went through many hurdles to inquire, design, propose and win solar 
projects for schools fulfilling the 1.5% rule. All three of the “won” projects ended in severe disappointed 
as either the G.C. or the school board decided a project was over budget and the solar system was 
discarded. It seemed as though there was no accountability to fulfill this requirement. It makes our 
company leery to put in the time and efforts for future 1.5% projects. Thank you for hearing my concern 
and Testimony. I can provide more details on each project if needed. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jordan Sinn | G.M. 
1037 Commerce Ct. Silverton, OR 97381 | office 503-874-4142 | mobile 971-218-6374 
www.earthlighttech.com 
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